
3. CITYWIDE PARKING STRATEGY

A report from the Transportation Policy Leader informed the Board of work that has been undertaken
in the development of a Citywide Parking Strategy for Christchurch City and the next steps proposed.

The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That staff be asked to give particular attention to the safety of cyclists and the streets adjoining
The Palms shopping complex.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


